
Mr. Arthur Goudikian 
20 Main Street 

January 22, 1975 

Farming t on, New York 11735 

Dear Mr . Goudikian: 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Steward­
ship of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that 
purpose . 

Our receipt #20223 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 
mk 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibashian 
Office of the Primate 


